

Dear Sandy Hook Elementary,

We the students, staff and faculty of Sequoya Middle School in the Sachem School District in Holtsville, Long Island, New York are sending you these handmade snowflakes. These snowflakes symbolize the thoughts and prayers that go out to you and the community of Newtown. We are building a wall of Random Acts of Kindness in our school in memory and dedication of your students, staff and faculty at Sandy Hook. We are doing this in order to bring more peace and kindness to the world in your honor.

We hope these snowflakes brighten up your spirit knowing we are all thinking of you!

Peace and Hope,

Sequoya Middle School

Renaissance Community Service Club

Sachem School District

750 Waverly Avenue

Holtsville, New York 11742